Our newly opened Chislehurst Neurological Rehabilitation Centre highlight their new service with an open day
The new service in southeast London, which supports adults requiring post-acute rehabilitation, as well as management of long-term neurological conditions, hosted an open day to the local community on Tuesday 6 February.
Staff, residents, and visitors attended. A local councillor from the London Borough of Bromley, Alison Stammers, also came along. 
Throughout the day, the team took the visitors on tours of the service, highlighting the new rooms and décor. The team even had an opportunity to show visitors the various bits of equipment in the therapy room, and how they enable residents to practise the activities of daily living to strengthen their muscles.
Visitors, staff and residents also enjoyed an inviting lunch spread with sandwiches and cakes made by the kitchen staff at the service.
Jacqueline Henry-Carr, Service Manager at Chislehurst Neurological Rehabilitation Centre, said:
“Today was a great chance to introduce the service to the local community. It was lovely to introduce ourselves as a team and to show the visitors exactly what we can offer at Chislehurst.
“It was also great to put faces to names, and to make great connections with the healthcare and wider community. Well done to my team, I’m very proud.”
Chislehurst is able to accept referrals for individuals based in the community or other residential services, as well as step-down and interim placements from level 1 and 2 rehabilitation units.
To take a virtual tour of Chislehurst, and to find out more about the service, please visit Chislehurst | Neurological Rehabilitation | Active Care Group.

